
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 12/7/2011 6:43:00 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Hogenson, Todd (GT&D)
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Redacted

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: CPUC 257 Index No. 2392 Bi Weekly Pressure Reduction Update Version 16

Michelle

Here is the next version of the Bi-weekly pressure reduction info that we previously provided to you on 
11/23/11. (You had asked Todd Hogenson for updated information after that first meeting we had about 
Burlingame.)

As we discussed with you today with Trista and Mel, the gas delivery situation for the winter is looking 
positive: system inventory and deliverability are improving. In the last report we sent (Rev 14), 1487.3 
miles of gas transmission pipeline were operating at a reduced pressure. This report (Rev 16) indicates 
1105 miles of pipeline operating at a reduced pressure.

Pipeline pressures are being restored as appropriate after hydrotesting, records validation, ILI anomaly 
repairs, etc. And you already are aware of our plans to restore pressure in L-101, L-132A, L-147 after 
the Dec 15 CPUC decision, and L-118A (which is in Fresno and the San Joaquin Valley, generally 
Redacted

Todd provided this list of lines that have been restored since the last report, and these are captured on 
the spreadsheet:

Redacted

Three attachments: The data request form, the Excel spreadsheet, and a map.

Feel free to contact Todd or me if you have any questions.

Laura

SB GT&S 0824428
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